
 

 

 

TAMPA-HILLSBOROUGH COUNTY PUBLIC LIBRARY BOARD 

Seminole Heights Branch Library 

June 26, 2025 

 

Members Present:  Maggie Mardirosian (Chair), Carmen Alvarez (Vice Chair), Liz Hawley 

(Secretary), Curtis Brown, Bob Argus, Phyllis Alpert, Ami Marie Granger Welch, Mary Kate 

Downing, Jessica Ocasio, Abigail StClair, and Michael Newett. 

 

Members Absent:  Alicia Guy. 

 

Staff Present:  Andrew Breidenbaugh, Aracelis Chapman, Chely Cantrell, Julio Granda, Allie 

Brazis, Josh Bomaster, Jasmine Qronfleh, Janet Marnatti, Paul Delaney, Morgan Doane, Stacey 

Jurewicz, Roland Ford, Jennifer Allen, Melissa Lowe. 

 

The meeting was called to order at 4 pm with a quorum present.    

  

PUBLIC COMMENT--None 

 

Minutes from the May 22, 2025 meeting were approved.     

The Library’s Fiscal 2025 Budget report of May 31, 2025 was reviewed along with monthly 

activity summaries.  Clarification was provided regarding State Aid as well as program 

attendance.  

UNFINISHED BUSINESS—None.   

NEW BUSINESS 

Staff presented a summary of library cardholder utilization metrics.  More information will be 

brought back to a future meeting in response to questions regarding lost items. 

 

DIRECTOR’S REPORT 

 

Mr. Breidenbaugh will be retiring from the Library Director position effective August 27, 2025 

after 28 years of service.  We await direction from County Administration concerning a 

replacement.  Mr. Breidenbaugh expressed his appreciation to the Library Board for their 

service.  

 

Morgan Doane, Branch Manager of Seminole Heights Branch Library, was introduced.    

 

The meeting was adjourned at 4:25 pm.   The next regular meeting of the Public Library Board is 

Thursday, July 24, 2025 starting 4pm at Jimmie B. Keel Regional Library.  Canceled.  


